
  
   

 

 

 
28 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 11 Hoodies 
 
I am pleased to offer you the opportunity to purchase a BWS leavers hoodie for the current Year 11 boys. 
These are available for purchase from the Michael Hope website alongside the other regular school uniform 
items. Please go to www.michaelhope.co.uk and type in BISHO into the ‘Find your School/Club’ box. Follow 
the ‘Bishop Wordsworth’s School’ link (not Team BWS) and you will see the Leavers’ Hoodies option. 
 
The hoodies are two-tone in colour and are available in a choice of colour combinations. All hoodies will 
feature an embroidered logo on the front left breast, the number 17 on the back with the names of all the 
boys in the cohort printed within, and BWS printed above or below the number 17. Boys will be able to 
choose whether to have their own name printed on the back of the hoodie above the number 17. The cost 
without their name printed on it is £20.50 and the cost with the name printed on it is £23.50. This includes 
free p&p to school for collection. 
 
In order to allow time for bulk dispatch and to ensure free p&p please make your purchase order by  
Sunday 23 April 2017. All hoodies will be delivered to school in time for the Leavers’ Barbecue on Friday 5 
May 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs MJ Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 

  

http://www.michaelhope.co.uk/

